
The GMR School Library announces a Summer 

Reading Program.  Each student K through 12th 

grade (2022-2023 school year) will receive a $16 

credit to purchase books from the Book Fair March 

6th – 13th for Summer Self-Guided Reading.  This 

activity is made possible with the use of a Federal 

COVID Relief Funding Source.   

 

 


